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HARRISON A, WILLIAMS, JR.. N.J.,, CHAIRMAN

JENNINGS RANDOLPH, W. VA, JACOB K. JAVITS, N.Y.
CLAIBORNEL PELL, R, RICHMARD S. SCHWLIKER, PA,

' EDWARD M, KENNEDY, MASS, ROBERT T. STAFFORD, VT.

GAYLORD NELSON. WIS. ORRIN G. HATCH, UTAH
THOMAS F. EAGLETON, MO, JOHN H. CHAFEE, R.). PS
ALAN CRANSTON, CALIF. S. 1. HAYAKAWA, CALIF, :’ t { h %{ f I% {
WILLIAM D, HATHAWAY, MAINE nt e a es cna e
DONALD W. RIEGLE, JR., MICH.
COMMITTEE ON HUMAN RESOURCES
STEPHEN J. PARADISE, GENERAL COUNSEL
AND STAFF DIRECTOR WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

MARJORIE M. WHITTAKER, CHIEF CLERK

April 12, 1978

The President
The White House
Washington, DC

Dear Mr. President:

I would like to highly recommend Mr. James W. Haas for
membership on the Advisory Council on Historic Preservation.

Mr. Haas, an attorney with the San Francisco firm of
Graham and James, has been a leading supporter of preserva-
tion projects on the West coast. His address is One Maritime
Plaza, San Francisco, California 94111.

Mr. Haas is an individual of unquestioned integrity and
a person who, I believe, would be a valuable addition to the

Advisory Council. I commend him to you and ask that he be
considered when a vacancy occurs.

With warm regards.

Ever sincerely,

Claiborne Pell
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